Brentwood Hills Primitive Baptist Church
April 29 - Q

Hello all!

Thankfully, Brentwood Hills will have regular services this Sunday,
May 3, starting at 10:30am. We will NOT have lunch this Sunday.
Several felt it would be better to start off slowly.

The governor has loosened the restrictions across the state
beginning this Friday in a phased roll-out. Church can be held with
protective measures in place (social distancing, etc.) Many
restrictions have been removed but anyone over 65 and with health
issues who feel they need to stay home until Phase 2, they should
do that. Stay home if you're sick, don't come if your concerned
about catching the virus because of age or health issues, continue
to wash your hands and use hand sanitizer as needed. They're
asking families to sit together as usual but with 6' of space between
each family. | suppose, basically, just spread out as you see fit.

We also completely understand if someone isn't comfortable
attending. We encourage everyone to do what is comfortable for
them. We'll have no hand shaking, no hugging and no lunch at this
time.

We are prayerful the Lord will continue to watch over us as we
assemble ourselves together to worship Him this Sunday.

We're looking forward to actually being with everyone on Sunday!

Brother Ward
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